
 

Welcome 

A warm welcome to our Nursery class of 25/26! We hope you had a lovely summer. We have had 

such a wonderful start to the term, the children have been brilliant and are really settling into 

their new routines.  Every half term you will receive the Nursery Newsletter and our curriculum 

planner. 
Session Times 

Morning session: 9:00am – 11:30am 

Lunch Club: 11:30am – 12:45pm 

Afternoon session: 12:45pm – 3:15pm 

The nursery front entrance will open at 8:45. You are 

welcome to wait in the lobby area and help your child 

to find their peg. The classroom door will then open 

between 8:50am-9:00 am for drop off.   

At collection time the doors will be opened between 

3:05 – 3:15pm for pick up to ease congestion on the 

ramp area. 

 

Useful list of items for Nursery 

• Wellies 

• A bag with a full change of clothes 

(to include t-shirt, shorts/joggers, 

socks, pants) 

• Nappies and wipes if needed 

• A named bottle of sun cream (to 

stay in Nursery) 

• A named sun hat for hot weather 

• A named waterproof coat (at all 

times as the weather is so 

changeable!) 

 

We kindly ask to make sure all clothes are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name to 

avoid items going to the wrong home. 

 

                                             Topic 

Our focus this term is settling into our new class, getting to know routines and establishing new 

friendships. Our topic is ‘Marvellous Me’. We will also be learning about Autumn and the harvest 

festival. Please see our topic web for more information. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

• Wednesday 17th September 16:30 Meet the Teacher 

• 15th-16th October Parents evening 

• Friday 24th October - School closes for half term. 

• Monday 3rd November – Inset Day 

 

Forest School 

Thursday 25th September 

Wednesday 15th October 

Tapestry 

Here at Frodsham CE Primary we use an online Learning Journal called Tapestry. This platform 

allows us to share photos of your child’s activities at nursery, giving you a glimpse into their daily 

experiences. It also serves as a space for us to post observations of your child. We will notify you 

once this is up and running and ready to access. You will then be able to contribute your own 

observations about your child’s activities at home.  Please let us know if you require access or any 

help and we will ensure this is sorted for you.   

 

Nursery Newsletter - Autumn Term 1 

Thank you from the Nursery Team! 

Mrs L Rogerson, Mrs M Ryder, Mrs J Hunt Chambers, Ms P Osborne, Miss Parfett 

We are always happy to discuss any questions, worries or concerns you may have. Please speak to us 

during drop off, pick up or email admin@frodshamce.cheshire.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@frodshamce.cheshire.sch.uk

